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Protest update 

Good afternoon Mayor and Counci l, 

As you may be aware, there is an anti-racism protest currently under way at Jack Poole plaza. VPD are anticipating 
several thousand attendees and has assessed the potential for property damage or violence as low. VPD have deployed 
resources so as to ensure people are safe but avoid inciting or escalating any conflict. 

There may be additional demonstrations at the VAG or other locations over the weekend. 

We are also aware of an unrelated protest against SG technology that is planned for Sunday adjacent to the Coal 
Harbour Community Centre. VPD and City Protective Services are monitoring that event as well but are not anticipating 
any issues. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




